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Answered Prayers 

• Rain  

• More visitors 

• Growth of believers  

 

 

Prayer Requests 
 
 

• Much needed rain 

• Finished nursery 

• Believers baptized  
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Contact 
 

 Since our last update, God has answered prayers. We were blessed with 
moisture! We received approx. 5-7 inches of rain in our area at the end of 
May. We haven’t had much rain since then so things are dry once again.  
Please continue to pray for more rain so our local farmers and gardens can 
have a successful crop this season.  
 
We praise the Lord that we were able to recently finish our church nursery. 
We were able to take an unused room and turn into something nice and 
comfortable for mothers.   
 
We also praise the Lord that several of our teens followed the Lord in 
believer’s baptism. Please pray for their spiritual growth. The devil would 
desire nothing more than to quench their light for Christ.  
 
I had also requested prayer sometime back about a family that has been 
faithfully attending Sunday mornings. They are older and live in another 
town nearby. They expressed their desire to join our church. I was able to 
visit with them, hear their testimony of salvation and baptism. Believing 
both were scriptural, the church voted to accept them into our 
membership. 
  
We also have requested prayer for another family that attends off and on 
from our small town. The husband and I have visited several times, and he 
has given me testimony that he has trusted Christ as his Lord and Savior. I 
have tried to encourage him several different times privately and from the 
pulpit that he needs to follow the Lord in believer’s baptism. We praise the 
Lord he took that first step of obedience and was baptized. Please pray for 
this family and their spiritual growth as well.  
 
We also had another visitor recently who is a result of one of our members 
inviting him to church. He gives testimony of salvation and a desire to be in 
a Bible believing church. Pray for this man and his family that he will 
continue to come and that God would meet their spiritual needs.  
 
Thank you for your faithful support in prayers and finances that allow us to 
serve the Lord in Hoven, SD.  
 
Serving in South Dakota,  
 
The Wrights 
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